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Dear Customs client 
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF GROBLERSBRIDGE BORDER POST 

 

The Groblersbridge border post (on the Botswana border) has been closed since 

Monday 8 February 2021 due to flooding, which has affected port infrastructure. It is 

expected that the port will be closed for a few weeks in order to repair structural 

damage in the area. 

 

Traders are asked to use alternative ports e.g. Skilpadshek/Pioneer, Ramatlabama, 

Kopfontein/Tlokweng. 

 

Please keep checking the following website for updates on border closures: 

https://www.sars.gov.za/ClientSegments/Customs-Excise/Pages/default.aspx 

 

Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
BEYERS THERON 
DIRECTOR: CUSTOMS BORDER OPERATIONS, PORTS OF ENTRY & 
CUSTOMS COMPLIANCE 
 


